
  

Cyclone Alert - Maharashtra & Gujarat Coasts 
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2020-2021/069 

 
02nd June 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Please be advise that IMD has issued cyclone warning for Maharashtra and Gujarat 

coast. The Cyclonic Storm "Nisarga" is expected to make land fall tomorrow in North 

Maharashtra & South Gujarat coasts. Therefore ports & terminals situated on these 

coasts have taken appropriate measures to deal with the situation as mentioned below.  

Nhava Sheva: -  

• Port will be evacuating all the vessels, depending upon the situation, from all the 
berths to outer anchorage.  

• No marine movements on 3rd June 2020 till the situation gets back to normal.  
• PS3 service MOL Maestro eta 04th June 2020 @ 0830 hrs, expected to be delayed 

by 24-48 hrs, depending upon berthing prospects for earlier vessels.   

Pipavav: -  

• APMT Pipavav has also issued Cyclonic warning and if required all the vessels at 
berth will be shifted to outer anchorage prior June 3rd.   

• Since no ONE vessel will be at Pipavav during this period, no impact to our vessel.  

 
We will keep you posted on further information received from the Terminal.  
 
Finally, ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support 

and for trusting your valuable business to ONE. 

 Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account 

representative for additional information. 

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd. 
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